
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

27th October 2024 
Rev Dr Cecil Grant             
 Tel: 07989 353732  

cgrant@presbyterianireland.org        
Office: 028 9336 1480 

office@firstcarrickpres.co.uk                        
NI Charity Reg: NIC105433 

Welcome to our Harvest Service                 
this Sunday morning! 

 

‘All good gifts around us are sent from   
Heaven above: then thank the Lord,             

O thank the Lord for all his love’ 



What‘s on this week? 
 

Sat 26th 9am  Saturday Prayer Meeting 

   7pm  Saturday Night Live 

Sun 27th 11am  Harvest Service 

Mon 28th 7pm  Session Prayer Meeting 

   8pm  Badminton Club 

Tues 29th 7pm  Indoor Bowls 

Fri 1st  10am  Needle & Natter 

   10am  Friday Bowls    

Filled Shoeboxes  

please return                
3rd-8th November. 

 

 
 

You can leave 
boxes in the      

vestibule or in    
the church office  

9am-12 noon. 
 

Latest return date 
is Friday 8th          

November at         
12 noon. 

 

Our boxes will be 
sent to Bosnia. 

 

If you would like something to be included in our                
announcement sheet please contact the church office.   

For example, the congregation would love to hear what our 
organisations are up to this year, so that they know how to         

pray for the organisations and support them. 

Any news or reports can be forwarded to the church office.          
All announcements are approved before printing.  Thank you. 

Poppies are       

available       

in the         

hall foyer        

alongside a                 

donation box. 

Half Term Monday 28th October - Saturday 2nd November 

There will be no Youth and Children’s organisations            
taking place this week.   

There will be no Tots & Co on 29th October or 5th November. 

Cecil will be on leave this week too.                                            
Sonya will take some annual leave this week and next. 

GB Former Members 

Tuesday 5th November 

‘Knocking Doors’  

 
Tea & Coffee served 

first at 7.30pm 

Thursday 
 Fellowship 
7th November                   

2-3.30pm  

with The Leprosy Mission 



 
Saturday           

Prayer Meeting 
 

9-10am Coffee Bar, every 
Saturday morning.    

All welcome to come and 
pray for our congregation, 
our church and our town.    

                 
 
 

Sunday Prayer 
 

Join us in prayer in the 
Vestry at 10.40am before 

Morning Worship. 

 
After our Morning Service     
someone is available to 

pray with you about          
anything.  Just go to        

the Vestry. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The Leprosy Mission Catalogue is available.  

If you’d like a copy contact Mrs Elva Ritchie. 

2023 Financial Statements 

Copies of our church's financial statements for 

2023 are available in the vestibule.   

Autumn Financial Letters 2024          

Letters are available to collect from the Vestibule.   

Mission Focus  
Sunday 10

th
 November 7 - 8pm 

Everyone welcome 



Our Special Collection for Tearfund takes place today.   

Envelopes are in the pews today and spares will be on the        

vestibule table over the next few weeks.   

Please complete and place into the offering plate by                  

Sunday 24th November.  Alternatively, donations can be   

made online to the details noted on the envelopes.   

Thank you. 

 

‘Carry each other’s burdens, and in this way you 
will fulfill the law of Christ. ‘ Galatians 6:2 


